ම හිමිකම ඇවරිණි බස්නාහිර පළාත් අධාාපන දෙපාර්තමේන්තුව மேல் மாகாணக் கல்வித் திணைக்களம் **Department of Education - Western Province** දෙවන වාර ඇගයීම - 2018 இரண்டாந் தவணை மதிப்பீடு Second Term Evaluation පறுය வினாத்தாள் ອາເລ ພໜີத்தியாலம் විෂයය ලේණිය 07 **English Language** 1-11 2 தரம் பாடம் Grade Subject Paper Hours

Name - Index Number -

Answer all the questions.

Paper I

1. Find and write five collective nouns. One is done for you.

Flight		people
Crowd		flowers
School	of	bees
Swarm]	lions
Bouquet]	stairs
Pride		whales

Example -

1. Flight of stairs. 2. 3. 4. 5. 6.

(1x5=5 marks)

2. Match A with B. Write the correct letter in the space. One is done for you.

_
D.
к
$\mathbf{\nu}$

	Λ	D	
a.	Carrots, beans, cabbage	Carnivores	
b.	Dinosaurs	Insects	
с.	Plant Eaters	Cities	
d.	Meat Eaters	Vegetables	a
e.	Oranges, bananas, apples	Hobbies	
f.	Buses, vans, cars	Birds	
g.	Moth, spider, butterfly	Diseases	
h.	Parrot, mynah, peacock	Extinct animals	
i.	Dengue, malaria, rabies	Vehicles	
j.	Colombo, Kandy, Galle	Herbivores	
k.	Flying kites, gardening, reading books	Fruits	
			(1x10=10 mark

(1x10=10 marks)

1

Α

3. Read the note and fill in the blanks.

Mother,

I stay after school for swimming practice today. Please ask the father to be at the school gate by 5.00 p.m. to take me home.

Kenuli

a)	wrote this note to her b)	Kenuli is going to practise
c)	in the afternoon and her d)	should come to the e).
	to take her back home.	(1x5=5 marks)

4. Widushi Pathirana was suffering from fever and unable to attend the school. Write a letter of excuse to her class teacher as written by her mother. You can use the phrases given in the box.

No. 276, Lake Road, Morayaya. 15/07/2018.	
Class teacher, Grade 07, Morayaya M.V.	
Please	, Widushi
Pathirana	
	. She was
Sincerely Yours,	
Kanthi Pathirana.	

for three days suffering from fever Dear class teacher for being absent excuse my daughter

(2x5=10 marks)

5. Select suitable words from the brackets and fill in the blanks. One is done for you.

(2x5=10 marks)

6. Read the notice and answer the questions.

	Notice	
	The English Unit of Samanalathenna Maha Vidyalaya organizes	
	an English camp	
	for the students of Grade 07 classes	
	at the school premises	
	on Saturday 04 th of August 2018	
	from 9.00 a.m. to 2.00 p.m.	
	All the students of Grade 07 classes are requested to participate in it.	
	English Unit	
	Samanalathenna Maha Vidyalaya	
		-
а	What is this notice about?	
t	b) Who organizes it?	
С	Where is it held?	

d) When is it held?e) Who should participate in it?

.....

(2x5=10 marks

7. Read the text and answer the questions.

The Amazing Woodpecker

The woodpecker is an interesting and amazing bird. It has a strong, pointed beak that acts as a hammer to remove bark from trees and find insects to eat. It has a very long tongue, up to four inches long, that is sticky on the tip for catching insects.

Most birds have one toe pointing back and three pointing forward on each foot. Woodpeckers are a little bit different. They have two sharp claws pointing back and two sharp claws pointing forward on each foot to help them hold on to the sides of trees.

The life span of a woodpecker is 4-11 years. Their favourite foods are insects, fruit, acorns and nuts. These awesome birds live in forests and wooded areas with lots of trees. Woodpeckers can be found all over the world, except in Australia.

a) For what purpose does the woodpecker use its beak?

b)	Why is the woodpecker's tongue sticky on the tip?					
c)	What o	loes the wood	pecker eat?			
d)	Say tru I. II. III. IV.	A woodpeck Claws help t	(X). 's tongue is very long. (er has sharp claws on ea he woodpecker to catch s cannot be found in Au	ach foot. () insects. ()		
e)	a.	pposite words Short Similar Backward	from the paragraph to		(1x10=10 marks)	

8. Look at the picture and fill in the blanks. First letter of the answer is given for each blank. One is done for you.



This is a picture of a village house. The house is in the middle. There is a 1). <u>fence</u> around the garden. The 2). p____ is in front of the house. The flowerbeds are full of 3). f_____. Two 4). c_____ are playing in the garden. A 5). g____ is sweeping the floor. A 6). b____ is eating a mango on the tree.

(2x5=10 marks)

marks)

9. Fill in the blanks with the given words to make meaningful sentences. One is done for you.

sho	uld	shouldn't	can	can't	must	would
a.	Every	body <u>must</u> obe	ey the lav	N.		
b.	Tenur	i will win the	race beca	ause she		run fa
c.	We		buy tio	ekets to en	ter the zoo	to watch an
d.	Anuk		com	e to schoo	l today as	he is ill.
e.		у	ou like t	o have a c	up of tea n	ow or shall I
	orang	e juice?				
f.	You.		eat fa	atty food t	oo much.	

4

2nd Term Evaluation - Grade 07 – English Language – Western Province

10. Write a paragraph on 'I went to the fair'. Use about 100 words.

Include:

- ✤ Who you went with
- ✤ When and how you went
- ✤ What you bought
- ✤ What you saw
- ✤ What you did etc.

(10 marks)

11. Listen to the announcement and find the following details.

a.	What the announcement is about
b.	Who organizes it
c.	Purpose
d.	Date
e.	Who should participate in it
	(1x5=5 marks)

12. Speaking.

(5 marks)